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Putting the Space in Aerospace 
Ray Lugo, Director of the NASA Glenn Research Center in 
Cleveland, toured the Boeing facilities yesterday as part of a 
Hispanic Heritage month-inspired visit.  Lugo had an eye opening 
visit.  He was awoken to the strength and depth of the capabilities 
at the Aerospace Center having arrived with a different impression 
of the workload here and of the area’s capabilities to support the 
aerospace business. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority 

Spotlight:  Clean Room Space 
The Aerospace Center is home to 249,000 sq. ft. of total clean 
room space, a concentration that is matched by very few other 
places on the planet.  The Horton Building has 1,000 s.f. of ISO 7 
clean room space available for lease. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/HortonBuilding  

Soon, There Will Be Beer 
The Homestead Beer Company takeover of the former technical 
orders building on the Aerospace Center campus is nearly 
complete.  The true test will be the first tap which is predicted to 
be not far off.  In the meantime, find photos from inside what will 
soon become Licking County’s largest brewery on Facebook.  

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HomesteadBeerCo  

 


